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Our Mission
Chemists Without Borders solves 
humanitarian problems by mobilizing the 
resources and expertise of the global 
chemistry community and its networks.

Our Vision
A global support network of volunteers 
providing mentoring, information 
and advice to ensure every person, 
everywhere, has affordable, consistent 
and persistent access to:
• Essential medicines and vaccines
•	 Sufficient	safe	water
• A sustainable energy supply
• Education in green chemistry and 

business which people can apply in 
their daily lives and teach to others

• Safe processes in work environments 
where chemical hazards exist

• Emergency support, including 
essential supplies and technology

Chemists Without Borders is a registered 
501(c)(3) with the Internal Revenue 
Service. EIN: 14-1984379

Maria Stella Portelli Joins Chemists Without 
Borders’ Board of Directors
BY MARIA STELLA PORTELLI AND RAY KRONQUIST

“I’d like to introduce Maria Stella Portelli as our newest member of the Chem-
ists Without Borders’ Board of Directors.  Stella is a Chemistry and Biology 
graduate from the University of Malta. She currently holds the position of a 
medical writer at a healthcare company and has previously worked as a re-
search chemist in the pharmaceutical industry. However, it was during her 
studies that she contracted the travel bug. Amongst other places, it has taken 
her to India, Kenya, Colombia, Brazil and Peru, where she worked on vari-
ous voluntary projects with different organizations. Her experience in NGOs 
extends even further. For 4 years, she was an active committee member of 
IAESTE Malta, where her roles varied from taking care of the internship 
exchange system to eventually leading the organization. She joined Chem-
ists Without Borders in March 2017.  Stella has already had a positive impact 
on our organization, and we look forward to her contributions in the years to 
come.  Here are some of her ideas going forward.”  
- Ray, President of CWB

It’s funny how the I-have-nothing-to-lose atti-
tude that pushed me to email Chemists Without 
Borders landed me a golden volunteering oppor-
tunity.

Since my first email earlier this year, I have 
hopped on the Arsenic Project Team and joined 
Ray in his crusade against time. With innumera-
ble emails and perfectly orchestrated Skype meet-
ings to suit different time zones, I started to learn 
more and more about our organization, how it 
works, its strengths and its weaknesses. 

Now, engaged in this new role, I would like to consolidate the strengths of 
our organization and repurpose them to rectify the shortcomings. This trans-
lates to three main personal points of focus which I would like to share with 
you: 


